
This summer the Onteora Central School District will be offering K-6 resources for skill 

reinforcement online for all elementary students.  The resources will focus on reading, writing, 

and math skills, and are available to all students who will enter grades K-6 in September.  These 

materials will be available starting on Monday, July 13, 2020. 

 

Grade-level materials will be posted on the District website at Onteora.k12.ny.us on the Main 

Page under the tab “Summer Skills”, and can be used as either review or for skill development.  

As always, we recommend your child read a minimum of 30 minutes each day.  If you would like 

your child to use these resources, please email SummerSkillsK-3@onteora.k12.ny.us or 

SummerSkills4-6@onteora.k12.ny.us for an access code.  

 

Should your child require the use of a device in order to access the summer skills materials, 

please email devices@onteora.k12.ny.us and you will be contacted to pick up a device. Staff is 

available via email should you need support, and can be contacted at: SummerSkillsK-

3@onteora.k12.ny.us and SummerSkills4-6@onteora.k12.ny.us. 

 

The teachers and administrators at Onteora are committed to your child’s academic success, 

and wish to offer every opportunity to support skill retention through the summer months.  We 

hope that you find these materials helpful and that your children find them interesting and 

engaging.  Most importantly, we hope you enjoy a safe and healthy summer! 
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